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Department of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

DepEd Regional Advisory No. 3 5 3 8’2024
March 19, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit deped.in/ro8issuances)

9T™H CAREER CONGRESS

Attached is a communication letter from Jasper Rei S. Lopena, President of
the Junior People Management Association of the Philippines — University of the
Philippines Tacloban Chapter which will hold its 9t Career Congress with the theme
“CARCON 2024: Exploring Career Opportunities in the Professional Cosmos” on April
27-28, 2024.

This two-day conference will aid students from different institutions and
successful professionals from different industries to interact in understanding the
dynamics of the modern workforce.

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-
disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance
Therewith.

More information may be inquired from:
Name: GENELA LARIDO / JUDESSA ALFANTE
Contact Numbers: 09975921821 / 09456311381

Considering that this is an Advisory, Schools Division Superintendents are
given the discretion to act on this matter.
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Greetings!

The Junior People Management Assaciation of the Philippines - UPTC Chapter is an
academic organization at the University of the Philippines Tacloban College. As a premier
organization of future managers and business practitioners, it aims to equip and foster growth
for its members and its stakeholders in the community. It continuously commuts to developing
a good linkage between the academe and business world.

After a one-year hiatus, the JPMAP UPTC Chapter will be holding the 9th CAREER
CONGRESS on April 27-28, 2024 in the region. This year's theme is, “ CARCON 2024:
Exploring Career Opportunities in the Professional Cosmes.” This two-day conference is
framed 1o gear up its participants - senior high school students, college students, as well as youth
leaders and entreprencurs, to become trailblazers in their chosen endeavors. It is a conference
composed of relevant discussions from different carcer fields, such as sales, marketing,
entrepreneurship, human resources, and operations management. Therefore, this conference
will aid students from different institutions and successful professionals from different
industries to interact in understanding the dynamics of the modern workforce.

In this light, we would like to request from your office an endorsement through a
memorandum that would disseminate the event “CARCON 2024™ across the region. We are
hoping for a favorable response regarding this affair. Should you have any queries, please do
not hesitate to contact us through Genela Laride on Facebook/Messeager or 09975921821,
You may also contact Judessa Alfante on Facebook/Messenger or 09456321381,

Thank you very much!

Truly yours,
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